
Marysville Borough Streets Committee 
April 1, 2019 

1:30PM 
Minutes 

 

Chair: Steve Copp Members: Dave Magee, Lance Barthel 
     
Maintenance Men: Robert Laman, Ken Miller  
Ken stated that we need to replace two vibrators for the 2009 salt spreader. Most 
equipment made it through the winter well. 
        

Long Term Planning: 
Streets (Lincoln from Front to Cameron, South Main from Mill Ave south to Bed & 
Breakfast, Front Street from 508 to Greenbriar, Maple Ave 700 block, Adams 
Avenue Valley to Cameron) Grate at Sylvan and Linden Avenue need fixed 
 
Scott will clean this section up after the paving is complete.  
  

Trucks/Equipment: 
Skid Loader Replacement in 2022 
2014 Dump Rechassic Replacement in 2021 
1997 Large Dump Truck Replacement in 2020 
 
 
 
  
     1. Park & Ridgeview Drive (Punch List/Standing Water) 
 The punch list was completed in March. The committee and workers are 
 still concerned about the standing water in one area. This is mostly due to 
 a sump pump from a resident on Park Drive. We will continue to monitor 
 this and possibly install a drain.  
 
     2. Paving of Streets (bid opening April 5th at 10:00 AM) 
 The committee has agreed to place an addendum on the bid to add fiber 
 to some of the work that is being bid on at this time. Also to look at the 
 paving project that is already bid to possibly put the fiber in the blacktop 
 for Kings Highway as a good test road. More information for the council 
 meeting is to be delivered at that meeting.   
 
     3.  Bridge Inspection South Main over Fishing Creek 
 (Steve and Scott to attend HATS April 12th) 
 We are staying on top of this issue so we are ready when the state is 
 ready to move forward. 
 



   4. Dave Magee is concerned about the pavement cracking on Cameron 
Street and he believes it’s from the heavy trucks running on that road 
during the sewer separation project. Bill Rudy and Scott will look at the 
pre-construction video to see if they captured that street and if so to check 
on the roads condition. 
 
 

                           Next Meeting Monday, May 6, 2019 
 

 
 


